
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have been very busy this week using their hands for 
various activities. Both rooms have been filled with the lovely scent 
of lavender being crushed up in the pestle and mortars. An imagi-
nary hairdressing salon has proved very popular in the Orange 
Room with children taking turns to make appointments and see 
clients for a pretend cut, brush and blow-dry! Children in the Yellow 
Room have enjoyed using the woodwork instruments to make their 
own creations.  
 
Our thinking time sessions this week have had a focus on greet-
ings. Whilst exploring the story, ‘Hello, Goodbye’ the children have 
been thinking about how we greet people we know when out and 
about. There has been lots of practising saying Hello and Goodbye and waving hands.  
 
We are so excited that our main fundraising event of the year on Saturday 4th Febru-
ary is only a couple of weeks away! Please do click on the link for tickets which is 
at the end of the email if you are able to support us and come as it promises to be a 
fun event for both men and women. The male and female models are a mixture of 

staff and friends that have kindly agreed to help out 
and they will be modelling clothes kindly lent to us 
by St Peter’s Hospice, Barnardo’s and Tenovus in 
Henleaze. 

On arrival you will be given a complimentary glass 
of prosecco or soft drink and be treated to a fun 
fashion show compered by local personal shopper 
Becky Barnes who uses all of the local charity 
shops.  This will be followed by an opportunity to 
choose clothes/try on if you wish from the swap 
clothes donated.  If you have any good quality men 
or women’s clothes to donate of all sizes then 
please bring to Noah’s Ark by Friday 27th Jan-
uary so that we can display them. 

The evening promises to be lots of fun as well as 
a chance to socialise and promote the im-
portance of sustainable pre-loved clothing whilst 
raising much needed money for Noah’s Ark.  The 
money will go directly to purchasing items to de-
velop our outdoor space to benefit all of our 

children. We really appreciate all of your support and hope that you can come to 
the event. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/clothes-swap-and-sustainable-fashion-evening-
tickets-484565076187?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-
medium=discovery&utm-source=wa&utm-term=listing 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

The Noah’s Ark Team  

www.noahsarkps.org.uk  Tel: (0117) 9446229 

UK Charity no. 1112004  Email: office@noahsark.org.uk 
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